March 2018 Update


School Closure Dates

A reminder that the school will be closed to pupils this Thursday (29th March) to allow staff  from the three schools to work together on planning for the new school.

As previously advised the school will be closed to pupils from Tuesday 26th June 2018 to allow for the moving to the new school.


St Ninian’s Hoodies

[bookmark: _GoBack]During this week, as a memento of St Ninian’s Primary school, all pupils will come home with a hoodie.  This is a gift from the school to the children.  They can be used as part of their school uniform in Term 4. They are really smart with the school badge on and St Ninian’s Primary 1966-2018 on the back.  I hope the children (and staff) will wear them with pride during our last Term as St Ninian’s. PLEASE PUT YOUR CHILD’S NAME ON IT IMMEDIATELY.


Staff Car Park

Can I please remind you that no one should be picking up or dropping off pupils using the staff car park.  There have been several incidents recently where staff have been unable to enter or leave the car park due to parents/childminders using and blocking the car park.

 Important Dates

April
16th	School re-opens
18th & 19th 	Nursery Enrolments
25th – 27th 	P5 Residential Trip

May
7th	May Day Holiday
17th 	Sports Day
29th	P7 Health Checks
31st	Reports Out

June
1st	In-set Day
5th	1.30 & 6.00 School Show “The Story of St Ninian’s” (further details to follow)
6th	6.00 School Show
8th	Open School Day (further details to follow)
11th – 14th	West Sound School of the Week
15th	P.T.A Fun Day
19th	Final Assembly/Prize Giving
20th-22nd	P7 Induction Days
20th	pm – Theatre Performance for School “Treasure Island”
25th	Last day for pupils

